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ReloFact: Destination Inspection Trip (DIT)

This ReloFact explains what a Destination Inspection Trip is and its purpose. For additional information,
please refer to Chapter 4 of the Relocation Directive.

The information provided in this document is made available in the form of a general guide and is to be
used for information purposes only. The Relocation Directive remains the authority for the reimbursement
of all relocation expenses and you are encouraged to review the directive for eligibility prior to incurring
any expenses.

The Purpose and Timing of a Destination Inspection Trip?

Typically, a Destination Inspection Trip is taken once you have received your official notification of your
posting and prior to your Change of Strength (COS) date.

If you have already secured accommodations at your new place of duty, you may be entitled to a
Destination Inspection Trip (DIT) in order to inspect the replacement residence.

It will also provide you an opportunity to make necessary arrangements for medical, school, specialized
care, and administrative needs.

Eligibility for a Destination Inspection Trip?

With your Commanding Officers (CO) approval, you may be entitled to a DIT:
Standard DIT:

e 3 days and 3 nights plus two travel days (5 days and 4 nights total), for you or your spouse,
reimbursed from the Core Component.

e If you are a single parent and your dependants accompany you, their expenses may be
reimbursed from the Custom Component (pending availability of funds).

e If your spouse and/or depandants accompany you on your DIT, their expenses will be
reimbursed from the Personalized Component (pending availability of funds).

Short Distance DIT:

e When the distance from the old and new place of duty is in close proximity, you may choose the
option to travel back and forth each day, duration not to exceed a total of 3 trips, reimbursed from
the Core Component.

Note: There are no entitlements to an extended DIT.



